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Agreement 11-415 
Between  

Air Resources Board and Western Climate Initiative, Incorporated 

The Air Resources Board (ARB) has entered into an agreement with Western Climate 
Initiative, Incorporated (WCI, Inc.) to obtain access to administrative support that 
WCI, Inc. is developing, including: 

(a) developing, implementing, and maintaining a system for tracking compliance 
instruments for emissions trading programs; 

(b) developing, implementing, and maintaining capability to execute allowance 
auction and reserve sales; and  

(c) developing, implementing, and maintaining capability to conduct market 
monitoring. 

The benefits of participating in WCI, Inc. will include reduced administrative costs 
through cost sharing with other jurisdictions and enhanced security and effectiveness of 
program infrastructure across programs, including the tracking system, auction 
operation, and market monitoring. 

As shown in the agreement, ARB’s share of the WCI, Inc. budget is approximately 
$3.7 million over two years.  The preliminary WCI, Inc. budget for its first two years of 
operation is $5.3 million with Quebec’s share of the budget being $1.6 million.  The 
distribution of funding across jurisdictions is based on the number of participating 
jurisdictions and the total emissions covered by each jurisdiction’s emissions trading 
program. 

For more information on the ARB’s climate program including the cap-and-trade 
regulation please go to: 

http://www.arb.ca.gov/homepage.htm 

http://www.arb.ca.gov/homepage.htm
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